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Dear Parents,









6th May 2016
'Stepping Stones, the Learning Support group, are holding their next meeting on Friday 20th May in the Community Classroom from 9am. They will be joined by Jenny Wright, a specialist Teacher at Thorley Hill Specific Learning Difficulties (spLD) Base who will be giving an overview of the main characteristics of spLD with a focus on dyslexia and tips to help to support your child at home.   

If you would like to know more about Stepping Stones please contact Hannah Haslam and Monica Baker on steppingstonesnorthgate@outlook.com'.
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